
               

                                                      General Order #6 / February 2019                                                             

Hello Cooties, 
 
 

• The January Audits are due now. If you haven’t turned it in, do it now Please.                                                

PLEASE GET THEM IN ON TIME. 
 

• Nominations and Elections will be conducted at your March meeting. Please submit the 
Election Reports to Steve Surface. Please make sure they are correct addresses, phone #s 
and emails. Please don’t just copy from last year’s report, Verify all information. Thanks. 
 

• Our Mid-Winter at the Plantation on Crystal River was a huge success. In lieu of a Banquet, 
we had a dinner at Crackers on Saturday. We had 35 Cooties make it to the dinner. They 
really seemed to enjoy themselves.                                                                                          
The Hospitality Room was packed all weekend. The food was good and the crowd was 
Great. Thanks to Kathy, Jerry-Ann, John, Jane, and everyone else who donated food & 
time.                                                      
 

• Thanks to all the Pup Tents who put an ad in our Mid-Winter Ad Book. This really helped 
defer some costs from the MOC & MOCA year.   Don’t forget your ad for the Grand Book. 
                                                                                                  

• My Commanders Special Project for the Veterans Village New Van is slow moving. Please 
get those in. 
 

• We are still behind on our Hospital Reports.                                                                                                   
ONLY 68 total reports from 22 Pup Tents.  We are at 53% reported.    I KNOW WE CAN DO 
BETTER. The hospital work is being done so PLEASE REPORT IT. Once again If you need 
help, call me or any of the Grand Officers. 
 

• Our goal is 100% in Membership. We are at 88% as of February 3. Those who have not 
paid, please pay now. 
 

• Steve still needs your shirt orders for Supreme Convention Volunteers. Send directly to 
Steve. 
 

• Don’t forget to reserve your room for the Grand Convention. All info is on our website. I 
will resend the hotel info later. 
 

CONTACT ME ANYTIME. I MEAN IT, ANYTIME. I’M HERE FOR YOU. 
 

Have a Lousy Cootie Day  
 
Official:       By Order of: 
Kenneth “Ken” Thie / Adjutant    Gary Godard / Commander 
Grand of Florida      Grand of Florida 
kthie33774@gmail.com     mocfloridanews@gmail.com 407-271-9265 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE     

From the Desk of the                     

Grand Commander/Gary Godard 
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